INFORMATIONCUDA BITES
December 17th 2018
“Dream Big, AIM Higher”
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Good Morning - it is Monday December 17th 2018
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Attention students and faculty, 
The Fellowship of Christian Athletes will be having their next huddle on Monday, December 17th in the gym during office hours and lunch. Pastor Luke McKinney will be speaking on the Christmas Story and pizza will be provided while supplies last. Come out and join us for this special huddle on Monday. 


KPOP (Korean Culture Club) meet in room 5209 right after school every Monday.

Attention Seniors:
“Are you a high achieving, community minded student? If so, you don’t want to miss the opportunity to apply for the 2018/2019 Medallion of Excellence Award. The application for the News Journal’s Medallion of Excellence Award is now posted on the school website. All applications should be submitted to the google form link provided on the school website. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Johnson in the school counseling office. The deadline for submitting applications is January 11th.”


Attention Seniors:
The Outstanding Senior Application is now posted on the school webpage and can be found under the activities link.  It is a fillable form which means you can type in the cells.  In order to be considered, you must complete a typed application.  Please review the qualification requirements in the areas of citizenship (including good attendance), conduct, scholarship, extracurricular, and leadership.    
Note: Completed applications must be returned to Mr. Merrick no later than Friday, January 11th in room 1-107.  Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to be recognized by the faculty for your leadership and accomplishments at NSBHS.


Attention Seniors:
The Scholarship Boot Camp will be held on Thursday, January 17th. This is a great opportunity to meet with a community volunteer and to learn some tips on submitting your best scholarship applications. Please come prepared with your scholarship essays saved on a jump drive and at least one hard copy. Be sure to sign up in the school counseling office. There are four different sessions available. Please see Ms. Johnson if you have any questions.

[bookmark: _Hlk523834474]
“Seniors, scholarship opportunities are now be added to the NSB webpage.  Please select the Counseling tab, then Scholarships.  New scholarships will be posted daily.


Sports

“New Smyrna Beach High School, Lady Cudas Girls’ Basketball team plays at home tonight at 6pm vs Father Lopez HS. This is the last home game before Christmas. Come out and support your Lady Cudas!!”
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